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  **Contains: Vision boards, 2019 yearly, weekly and daily planner,
every week to-do lists, inspirational quotations, U. Gorgeous and hand-
designed by our designers at Simple Planners they hold everything your
center desires; 2019 vision boards, to-do lists, notes, weekly, monthly
and yearly calendar views and inspirational quotes! Ideal to keep an eye
on all your to-perform’s, meetings, passions among others through the
entire entire year. Our range of 12-month planners are an absolute must-
have for school, university, home and function!Avocado Planner 2019 Our
fresh, stylish avocado planners are finally here!S. Federal and funny
holidays and 20+ ruled notes pages** This on-craze avocado weekly
planner has clean weekly spreads with plenty of space to create your
weekly to do lists, personal goals plus much more. The trendy and clean
design can help you stay focussed on your objectives and passions. In
addition, it contains 20+ college ruled notes webpages for jotting,
doodling and personal notes. The 2019 weekly look at diary has
inspirational estimates through the entire planner to keep your going
strong all-year round and boost your inspiration.5 x 11 in space -
perfect for investing in your bag, tote or purse - ample space for
establishing meetings, journalling or note acquiring High-quality,
durable off-white paper 2019 eyesight board to help you achieve your
goals Clean yearly and weekly calendar views to help you plan your year
ahead Weekly to-do lists, funny holidays and inspirational estimates to
boost productivity Weekly view with a lot of space to write down your
daily plans and goals Notes section (20+ pg’s) to scribble down your
outstanding ideas and plans Durable and stylish printed matte finish
cover to protect your planner Designed and printed in USA Perfect
Christmas gift or stocking stuffer Avocado Planner Features: 8.
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Avocado power with utility on top of that! Good quality! Obviously the
avocado cover is the best. Its got everything I required. It's big and
has lots of room to create everything down and its own got great extras
like inspirational quotations and fun days to celebrate. Niiiice Very
cute and useful. My brand-new favorite planner. This planner is awesome.
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